
  
   

 

9 June 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Mathematics Timetable Changes – Mrs Brown’s classes 

I am sorry to inform you that Mrs Brown is unwell and will not be in school for the rest of this term.  To 

enable the best possible continuity of maths specialist teaching for Mrs Brown’s classes, we have had to 

make a change to your son’s maths teacher. 

We have allocated classes to current teachers of mathematics and economics, and also recruited an 

experienced mathematician who has taught at BWS previously. These teachers are detailed below: 

Year 7  7J  Mrs Amanda Gough 

Year 8  8L2 set Mrs Clare Saunders  

Year 9  9M3 set Mrs Jackie Barrett 

Year 10 10M4 set Mrs Charlotte Wilson 

Year 12 12B3 set Mr Simon Vaughan 

 

I am confident that the students will continue to make excellent progress and I will of course continue to 

monitor the situation carefully. If you have any questions or concerns please email me at 

jb@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your support in this, 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Jackie Barrett 

Head of Mathematics 
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